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CIRCULAR 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP الصداقة 

SUBJECT: EID-UL-ADHA HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

In the spirit of togetherness and celebration, The Central School will be closed from Thursday, 5th 

June to Sunday, 8th June 2025 in observance of Eid-Ul-Adha.  

Regular classes will resume on Monday, 9th June 2025. 

On this blessed occasion, we send our warmest wishes to all our students, families, and staff. May your 

Eid be filled with joy and peace with your loved ones and countless blessings, smiles, and happiness to 

your homes. 

Eid Mubarak! 

 

 

 

 Regards, 

 
  Muhammad Ali 

PRINCIPAL 


